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STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK: 
  James Testa; May 7th, Mary Maycock; May 8th,   

Howard Tenenbaum; May 15th 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
      

 
1. Donate blood and save a life. Over 360 donations a day are needed for 

San Diego County. Each time you donate, you save between 1 and 3 lives. 
Ages 15 years and older may sign up to donate. 

 
2.  On Wednesday, May 18th, Jared Wells with be having a SAT/ACT prep for 

anyone interested. The cost is $25 and it will be held in the library from 
2:30-5:30. All of the money raised comes back to help the Sophomore 
calss. 

 

3. All seniors who would like to be featured in the Senior Video: Submit 
photos and videos that are appropriate to ljhseniorclass2016@gmail.com 

 

4.                                             *****YEARBOOKS*****  
 
Students, if you have not purchased a yearbook yet, please go to the 
Finance Office before they run out. 
 
Yearbooks are $95.00 payable by cash, check, or on the Webstore by 
credit cards. 
 
            Don’t wait till the last minute, and go without a yearbook. 
             
            If you are not sure if you purchased one, go to the board on 
the wall outside room 513 and find your name. 
 
 
5. The library will be closed all day today because of AP testing. Sorry for any 

inconvenience. 
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6. The La Jolla High Madrigals will sponsor our 12th Annual School Wide 

Talent Show on May 21st at 7p.m. in Parker Auditorium.   Tickets will be 
sold at the door for $7.  Please come and enjoy our talented La Jolla High 
students performing acts in music, drama, dance and comedy.    
 

7. The End of the Year is Coming! The End of the Year is Coming!! If 
you have overdue books or textbooks left over from semester long classes, 
please turn them into the library before they turn into fines and fees and 
interfere with your graduation plans! You can see which books you 
currently have checked out to you by going to destiny.sandi.net, (no 
“www.” first), clicking on our school and logging in with your school id # 
and password.  

 

8. All students interested in running for ASB positions for the 2016-17 school 
year... 

There will be a mandatory meeting on Monday, May 9th at 7:00am in Room 
305. 
                      Questions? See Mrs. Hutchins or Mr. Cavaiola  
 
9. Congratulations to the LJHS Girls’ Varsity Softball Team, The Varsity Girls’ 

Lacross Team, Girls’ Swim Team, and Boys’ Swim Team for their recent 
victories. Go Vikings!!!!   

 
10. Congratulations also go out to Jordan Schultz, Brooke Kaufman, Molly 

Saraspe and Abby Ward of our Diving Team, who qualified for the City 
Diving championships!  
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